
To My Postal Carrier: 

Please deliver this letter to the Canada Post  
Consumers Choice Program. 

Thank you!  
 

Dear Canada Post Consumers Choice Program: 
 
I have joined the Red Dot Campaign in an effort to reduce unwanted mail. 
 
Please remove me from all unaddressed mail distribution. This letter, combined with a “No 
Junk Mail” sign on my mailbox, expresses my wish to stop receiving unaddressed flyers and 
mail. I also understand that Canada Post will still deliver some unaddressed items, such as 
community newspapers and letters from the House of Commons, provincial and municipal 
electoral offices and Elections Canada. 

I have placed the “no junk mail” sign on my mail slot or box, or left it hanging out the back 
of my ‘feed through slot’ if I live in an apartment that uses these, to inform you and other 
carriers, and to help discourage other delivery services from delivering junk mail. I realize 
some services toss from the curb and that I may still get some unwanted mail.”  

Thank you, Canada Post, for making this option available, and for giving us the choice to 
reduce our paper consumption! 
 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________ 
Street: ___________________________________________________ 
City:    _______________ Province: _______ Postal Code: __________ 

Signed: ______________________________________ 
 
Place in your mailbox or community mailbox easily visible to your mail carrier. No envelope required. 
 
More information about how to stop junk mail: www.reddotcampaign.ca 


